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Auburn Movie Theater Updates Underway 
The movie theater in downtown Auburn is undergoing some major upgrades this week.  After a
successful fund raising campaign the School District which owns the theater is converting the
facility to the newest technology.  Auburn School Superintendent Kevin Reiman provided this
update.  ( play audio  :22 seconds ) 
    Reiman hopes the theater will be re-opened by the weekend.  
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